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Tampa’s Westshore Interchange Reconstruction 447107-2-32; 447107-2-52; 447107-3-52; 447107-4-52

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

reconstruction,
sidewalk and
shared use path
connectivity,
and
reconnection of
local streets
under I-275

Phase Design
Limits I-275 from the

Howard
Frankland
Bridge to east of
Lois Avenue, SR
60 from I-275 to
N of Spruce
Street

Length I-275 (3mi), SR
60 (1.2mi

City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road I-275

SR 60
Design Cost $10M funded for

the planning
phase

Contact Information
Design Manager
Zach Stringer
813-975-3691
Zachary.Stringer@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will fully reconstruct Tampa’s Westshore Interchange
(I-275/SR 60) with a modern design and added capacity with general
use and express lanes. The updated design includes flyover ramps
providing better traffic operations including the replacement of the
existing loop ramp from eastbound SR 60 to northbound I-275.

Additional improvements include:

Widening I-275 to construct two new express lanes in each
direction and reconstruct the general use lanes.
Widening SR 60 to add additional capacity.
Constructing a new flyover ramp from the Howard Frankland
Bridge to westbound SR 60 towards the Tampa International
Airport.
Adding a new on-ramp from Reo Street to southbound I-275.
Reconnecting three local roadways at Reo Street, Occident
Street, and Trask Street to help improve local traffic
circulation.
Aesthetic treatments and shared use path connectivity to the
existing trail network and to the new shared use path currently
under construction as part of the Howard Frankland Bridge
project.

Once complete, the express lanes will provide drivers with a new
choice and reliable travel times.


